
Suite 3300 
920 Fifth Avenue 
Seattle, WA  98104-1610 

Walker Stanovsky 
206-757-8259 tel 
206-757-7259 fax 

WalkerStanovsky@dwt.com

4878-6470-9919v.1 0049295-000056

May 13, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Docket TG-210689 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Management of 
Washington, Inc.

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Order 02 in the docket referenced above approved and adopted the settlement of the 
parties (Attachment A to that order) and authorized the Secretary of the Commission to accept by 
letter filings in compliance with that order.  In Paragraphs 17 and 18 of the settlement, Waste 
Management of Washington, Inc. (“Waste Management”) agreed to work with Commission Staff 
and Kitsap County to develop a Company-wide Communication and Customer Outreach Plan for 
major service disruptions and a Kitsap County-specific Contingency Plan for maintaining 
adequate staffing for service in Commission-jurisdictional areas of the County.  Waste 
Management is required to file both plans for Commission approval within 60 days after 
approval of the settlement. 

In compliance with those requirements, Waste Management submits and requests 
approval of its attached “Communications and Customer Outreach Plan” and “Contingency Plan 
for WUTC-Jurisdictional Areas of Kitsap County, Washington.”  Waste Management 
appreciates the cooperation of Commission Staff and Kitsap County in developing both plans.  
All parties have agreed to these plans. 

These documents have been e-filed with the Commission and served upon other parties 
electronically.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Best regards, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

/s/ Walker Stanovsky 
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